From: Rachel Liebhaber < rachell@hsu.net.au>
Sent: Monday, 11 November 2019 1:09 PM

To: AMOD < AMOD@fwc.gov.au >; Chambers - Catanzariti VP

<<u>Chambers.Catanzariti.VP@fwc.gov.au</u>>
Cc: ldoust <<u>lisa.doust@stjames.net.au</u>>
Subject: AM2016/31 Extension request

AM2016/31

4 yearly review of modern awards Health Professionals and Support Services Award

Dear Associate,

I write in relation to the revised Directions issued on 17 September 2019 in the above matter. Point 2 of the Directions required submissions in reply by 11 November 2019.

The HSU is not in a position to file submissions in reply by the deadline, due to our involvement in a number of other pressing matters. Noting the liberty to apply afforded in the directions, we respectfully request an extension until the end of the week for filing submissions in reply, until 15 November 2019.

Regards,

Rachel Liebhaber | National Industrial Officer | HSU National

Suite 46, Level 1, 255 Drummond Street, Carlton VIC, 3053 ABN 68 243 768 561

p 03 8579 6328 m 0429 217 234

e rachell@hsu.net.au w www.hsu.net.au

